
March 27, 2020 

 

Good Afternoon, 

We have now completed our first week of remote learning.  We are hoping you will 
be willing to share some of your experiences with us so that we can continue to grow 
and improve this model of instruction.  Please take a few moments to respond to this 
survey as parents/guardians: 
  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RemoteLearningParentGuardianSurvey3-27-20.   

Students will be receiving a link to a similar academic survey via email so we are able to 
gather their thoughts as well.   

Thank you in advance for your time and feedback! 

Sincerely, 

SAU9 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RemoteLearningParentGuardianSurvey3-27-20

